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27 February 2025 
Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                          
 
As part of Redbridge’s agreed syllabus for Religious Education it is recommended that children visit a variety 
of places of worship during their time at primary school. Therefore, in connection with our Year 5 topic of 
‘Islam’, we have organised a visit to Masjid Adam on Seven Kings Road. 
 
All classes will be visiting the mosque on Wednesday April 23rd 2025. We will be walking to the Masjid at 

9.10am and will be returning to school at approximately 12:30pm in time for lunch. The visit within the 

mosque will last approximately 1 hour and 15 minutes. 

 

The purpose of this visit is for all our children to learn about the Muslim place of worship in a real-life context 

and to see the things we have talked about in class first hand. We would like to stress that children will not 

be taking part in any kind of act of worship or religious ceremony.   

 

Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing and footwear for the weather on the day, particularly 

if it is raining. Children will not need to take a packed lunch with them as they will be back at school by 

lunchtime. 

 

The visit is free and children are not allowed to take spending money. All permission slips must be returned 

by Friday March 21st 2025. 

 

To ensure that the children have a safe trip, we would like some parents or carers to accompany us and take 
responsibility for a small group of children. We would highly appreciate your time in supporting your child’s 
education. The selection will take place on a ‘first come- first serve’ basis and the class teachers will confirm 
with you at least 5 days before the trip. Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Ramesh, Mrs Sharma and Ms Amey 

Year 5 Teachers 

 
 
 Please cut here and return the slip below 

Year 5 MOSQUE VISIT 

Child’s name:           Class:     

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to the Masjid Adam on Wednesday April 23rd 2025. 

I will definitely be able to accompany as a parent helper (please tick) 

Signed:                 Parent/Carer:         

 My emergency contact number is:        
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